
Appendix A 

Friends of Library Report to Library Board Mee�ng of June 6, 2023. 

 

Final Results of our Spring book sale were: 

• 345 cartons of books and cds and dvds went into the sale. By the end of the sale, we had 
67 remaining. 

• Profits from the sale were $11,695. 

As a result, the Friends issued a cheque to the library for $20,000 (including profit from previous 
sale.) 

Based on the success of the sale, the Friends have decided to proceed with twice annual sales. 
The next sale is scheduled for October 20 and 21.  

In the face of Covid protocols, we limited visitors to the last two book sales to 50 people at a 
�me in the main room. Although this made for less crowds in the sales room, there were at 
�mes a substan�al number of people wai�ng in line to get in. We have decided to increase the 
number of visitors at a �me to 80. This should help with the line issue and is s�ll substan�ally 
fewer people than were allowed in prior to Covid. 

There will be a Children’s Book Sale on June 17. 

 


